
BERLIN BROTHERSVALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT FOUNDATION

SPORTING CLAY
SHOOT

STONYCREEK SHOOTING
CENTER

510 KIMMEL ROAD; BERLIN PA 15530

SUNDAY, MAY 23, 2021

*REGISTRATION – 12:00 P.M.
*1:00 P.M. START

*GAMES OF CHANCE

*DOOR AND SKILL PRIZES

* $50 PARTICIPATION FEE INCLUDES 50
TARGET ROUND OF SPORTING CLAYS,

FOOD, AND BEVERAGES
BERLIN BROTHERSVALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT FOUNDATION



SPORTING CLAY
SHOOT

SUNDAY, MAY 23, 2021
STATION SPONSORS
GOLD……………$100
SILVER……………$75
BRONZE……….…$50
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April 1, 2021

Dear Friend,

The Berlin Brothersvalley School District Foundation is planning its 5th

Annual Sporting Clay Shoot. This event will be held at the Stonycreek Shooting
Center on Sunday, May 23, 2021 at 1:00 P.M. The center is located at 510 Kimmel
Road, Berlin, PA. This shoot will consist of 50 rounds through 7 stations with
food and beverages provided. Competition and skill prizes will be awarded and
games of chance will be available.

The Berlin Brothersvalley School District Foundation is a non-profit
educational improvement organization dedicated to the advancement of
education. The proceeds of this event will benefit our students by way of future
scholarships and financial resources for educational programs.

We are asking for your support through team or individual participation,
station sponsorship, and/or food or beverage donations. If you choose to
participate in this event, please return the enclosed form with payment by Friday,
May 7, 2021. Payment can be made to Berlin School District Foundation and
either sent to 1025 East Main Street, Berlin, PA 15530 or given to a Foundation
Board Member.

Thank you for your consideration in supporting this worthy cause and
please feel free to forward this information on to anyone else that may be
interested.

Sincerely,

Margie Zorn
Executive Director
Berlin Brothersvalley SD  Foundation


